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Report of Head of Regenerative Tourism 
 
Subject: Request for member representation as stakeholders for 
Oriel y Parc Masterplan.  
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To ask members to elect two representatives to act as stakeholders in consultations 
regarding the further development of the Oriel y Parc Masterplan. 
 
Selected members will be asked to join no more than four meetings before March 
2025 to provide member representation and to feedback to the wider group.  
 
Introduction/Background 
 
Consultants have been commissioned to develop the 2023 Masterplan for Oriel y 
Parc into comprehensive design concepts, including the development of solutions, 
designs and costings in order to transition the current Masterplan into a 
commissionable build project at the next phase.  
 
As well as Architectural Design, the commission includes the production of an 
Interpretation Plan, developed from the research, strategies, and approach in the 
2023 Masterplan document. 
 
As part of the ongoing consultation process, we would like to ensure there is member 
representation within the discussions and would ask representatives to feedback to 
the wider member group.  
 
Comparisons 
 
N/A 
 
Options 
 
A member workshop has been considered; however, the project is not at a stage 
where a workshop would be appropriate. We are looking for member representation 
within discussions around the development of the Centre to help shape the project.  
 
Financial considerations 
Member time will be required. Meetings are anticipated to take place online.  
 
Risk considerations 
If we do not have member representation, we would be limiting the views and 
potential scope of the developments.  
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Compliance 
N/A 
 
Human Rights/Equality issues 
N/A 
 
Biodiversity implications/Sustainability appraisal 
N/A 
 
Welsh Language considerations 
N/A 
 
Wider implications 
A wide range of stakeholders and officers have been involved and invited to be a part 
of consultations within the ongoing development of the Masterplan.  
 
Conclusion 
 
To ensure the development of the Masterplan process is robust and considered 
within the overall strategy and priorities of the National Park Authority, members are 
asked to elect two representatives to join the discussions and feedback to the wider 
group.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
To elect two Member representatives to be a part of discussions in the 
development of the Oriel y Parc Masterplan.  
 
 
Background Documents 
 
NPA Report July 2023 and Oriel y Parc Masterplan May 2023 
 
 
For further information, please contact claireb@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk 
 
Author: 
Claire Bates, Head of Regenerative Tourism: 
 
Consulted with: 
Caroline Llewelyn, Democratic Services Manager 
James Parkin, Director of Nature and Tourism 
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